NOTIFICATION OF INTENTION
TO CONSIDER TEMPORARY 7~
ROAD CLOSURES

Wiipa District Council will consider an application to close the
following roads to ordinary vehicular traffic for Te Puutake o te Riri
commemorations:

Friday, 28 October 2022 between 3.00am and 5.00pm

* Arapuni Road — between Dick Street, Kihikihi, and Owairaka
Valley Road

and Monckton Roads, Puahue Road and Hairini Road. Access to
Kimberley Road, Tiki Road and Higham Road will be affected, but
provision will be made for local residents and other essential traffic.

Friday, 4 November 2022 - between 4.00am and 5.00pm

* Rangiaowhia Road - entire road between Cambridge Road and
Puahue Road

The application will be considered under the Tenth Schedule of the
Local Government Act 1974,

In both cases, arrangements will be made for access by emergency
vehicles during the closure, if required.

Any objections to the proposal must be lodged with Waipa District
Council, in writing, to events@waipadc.govt.nz, before 4.00pm on
Friday, 17 June 2022. Please include the nature of the objection and
the grounds for it. See the Privacy Statement on the Council’s website
for further information.

For more information, please contact Waipa District Council on 0800
924 723.
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